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• On May 24, I enjoyed watching the class of 2024 participate in their 
graduation.  It was great to see all the families and students.

• The summer work is well underway. Derrick and his staff have been 
working hard to get our buildings and grounds in order. 

• Referendum working is on-going.  We met again with CESA 10 to review 
plans and work for next summer.

• Congratulations to Caden Wold for being a State Champion in the Long 
Jump for Division 3!  Relay team took 7th.

• Bond work is getting ready to be wrapped up.  We got some good news 
with the interest rate and it will save a lot of money in interest for us over 
the course of our loan.


